		Good afternoon,

I wanted to be sure you know about the below opportunity that opens later today to apply for small business grants aimed at providing direct relief to local businesses financially impacted by the COVID-19 health crisis. 

-Robert Bell
Director of Economic Inclusion


[bookmark: _GoBack]Application Period for the Hamilton County Small Business Relief Program Starts This Afternoon

Beginning this afternoon, small businesses in Hamilton County will be able to start the application process to enter the lottery for the Hamilton County Small Business Relief Program that awards $2,500, $5,000 and $10,000 grants to eligible businesses.

The application period is May 20 - May 27 at 5:00 p.m.

Hamilton County Commissioners are utilizing $5 Million in Federal CARES Act funds to help those small businesses with less than $1 Million in gross revenue that have not already received federal assistance.

Please note: the County's program is now open to small businesses with and without storefronts and with 50 or fewer employees. 

The application will be available on the County's website. at 5:00 p.m.

The initial application is designed to be simple so businesses do not have to scramble for paperwork to enter the lottery. However, if the business is randomly selected in the lottery, owners will then have seven days to upload verification documents, such as, tax returns and bank statements via a secure link for validation. The lottery will be split into two: one for small business with 0-10 employees and one for businesses with 11-50 employees. 

For additional details about the program, please see the refined eligibility requirements, eligible expenses and application process on our website. 

Stay safe and healthy.






